July 19, 2013

Kittitas County Community Developments Services Department

411 N. Ruby Suite 2

Ellensburg WA 98926

Attn: Lindsey Ozbolt

RE: Webb Conditional Use Permit, File No. CU-12-00003

Dear: Ms. Ozbolt

I would like to submit this letter to you requesting that the Webb conditional use permit
application (CU-12-00003) be placed on hold until a decision has been made by the courts
regarding Kittitas County’s SEPA process. It’s imperative that we wait until a decision has
been made on whether or not the SEPA process is the correct process before we proceed

any further.

Please accept this letter as part of the record for the Webb conditional use permit.

If you have any questions or need any help, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

CA LTS A

Chad Bala

Cc: Matt & Jessi Webb
Jeff Slothower

LAND USE CONSULTANTS




Lindsey Ozbolt

From: Chad Bala <bala.ce @ gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, July 17, 2013 3:45 PM
To: Lindsey Ozbolt

Subject: Webb CUP

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

Lindsey,

Please accept this email as part of the WEBB CUP record. The Webb's are requesting that their conditional use
permit be placed on hold until the supreme court decision/ruling regarding Kittitas County SEPA processes.

A hard copy will be mail to you.
Best Regards,

Chad Bala

Chad Bala

Terra Design Group, Inc

PO Box 686

Cle Elum, WA 98922

Cell Phone # (509) 607-0617



